

The Weston Cross,

PUB & RESTAURANT





Celebrate the Queen's Platinum Jubilee with Us

4th & 5th June 2022

Sat 4th June - 7pm - Live Music

Sun 5th June - Afternoon tea

As a thank you for all your support during the pandemic we are holding an Afternoon Tea Party.

Tickets will be on sale soon at £5 per person and can be redeemed over the bar on the day.

If any home bakers would like to donate cakes, biscuits or scones it would be most appreciated.

We will be collecting donations for St Michael's Hospital in memory of Judith Gibson who sadly passed away during the pandemic